
SUPPORT OF HB 2227 

To: Mindy Sieve <mindy.sieve@house.ks.gov (785) 296-7663, chair Leo 

Delperdang and members of the Energy, Utilities and Telecommunications 

Committee.  

My name is Jennifer Connelly and I reside at 3353 N 159th St. E. Wichita, KS 

67228. My Senator is Ty Masterson and my Representative is Patrick Penn.  

Power Purchase Agreements allow for a greater electrical grid. I am concerned 

about storms, cyber-attacks and increasing demand brought on by electrification 

of transportation. When we decentralize, the grid will better adapted to protect 

us from pending disasters. 

We are not ready for the electrification of semi trucks that go 600 miles on one 

charge. Don't let semi truck drivers pass our  state by because we are unable to 

meet their needs. 

Vote yes on HB 2227 


